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Hon Barry House; Mr Tom Stephens

DUNSBOROUGH, DENMARK AND WAGIN, MAIN STREET PROGRAMS
636. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Local Government and Regional Development:

€] Will the minister honour commitments to Dunsborough and two other towns, which I understand are
Denmark and Wagin, to fund their main street programs this year?

2) If not why not?
Hon Tom Stephens: Whose commitment?
Hon BARRY HOUSE: The Government’s commitment.

3) Have resources and funding from the main street program been rechannelled to the recently announced
townscape enhancement project in Manjimup or for other purposes?

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied:
I do not believe we have made the commitment suggested by the member.

Hon Barry House: Commitments were in the pipeline during the changeover of government. Commitments had
been made to those three towns under the main street program.

Hon TOM STEPHENS: I will investigate the facts of this issue and provide a response.
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